
Programmes to advance Understanding of RTI 

 The CPIO and PIO (General) has not attend any specific Training Programme on RTI 

Act during the year. 

 

 However, the incumbent is an experienced hand and has been associated with 

implementation of the RTI Act from the very beginning. 

 

 The other PIO (Training) has also been functioning as such since 2017. 

 

 However, the appointed CPIO /PIOs are regularly encouraged to keep abreast of the 

latest rulings, decisions etc. relating to the RTI Act.   

 


